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April 28, 2017 

Northwest British Columbia Resource Benefits Alliance 
300-4545 Lazelle Ave. Terrace, BC 
V8G 4E1 
 
Dear Chair Bill Miller, Chair Barry Pages, and Chair Phil Germuth, 
 
Thank you for the work you are doing in your communities and thank you for the letter regarding the 
Northwest BC Resource Benefits Alliance (RBA). I appreciated the opportunity to meet with Bill Miller 
earlier this week to discuss the work you are doing as a united local government alliance.  
 
I was born and raised in the northwest and I’m proud to raise my family here in this beautiful part of the 
province. I am excited about the opportunities in Stikine. The future in Stikine can be strong if we work 
together. I look forward to working with you to support equitable resource development to enable good 
jobs in our region.  
 
We all benefit from equitable resource development. I am proud to stand up and support responsible 
resource development because it is a key pillar to a strong BC and supports so many families in Stikine.  
We must have strong resource development in our region in order to start negotiations with the 
Northwest Resource Benefits Alliance. If it were up to the NDP there would be no revenues to share 
because they consistently oppose resource development. My vision is different. I want to support 
responsible resource development so we can continue to make record investments in services and 
infrastructure needs in all of our communities. 
 
I believe in working together. I want to facilitate a strong working relationship with local governments 
across Stikine. It is our job as elected representatives to stand up and advocate on behalf of the citizens. 
Working together will allow us to make significant progress. In regards to resource development we 
need to work together to support a strong resource sector so that we can engage in revenue sharing.  
 
I look forward to working with you to stand up for Stikine so that we can attract investment, deliver 
results, and continue to build our strong communities so that our children can have a bright future. 
 
Thank you again for the work you are doing and for meeting with me. I look forward to the next steps. 
 
With Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
Wanda Good 
BC Liberal Candidate 
Stikine 
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